
HIGHWAYS REPORT – September 2024 

 

Happily, there has been less to complain about over the summer months. 

There has been a change of staff at East Sussex Highways: 

Replacement Stakeholder Liaison Officer - Sam Crowhurst 

Replacement Highways Steward - Stefan Rumary 

 

Jetting and scanning of drains running from The Street down to Darwell Junction took 
place a few months ago and various problems were raised as a result.  We have 
received notification that remedial works to drains down Cackle Street are scheduled 
for 13.01.25 and will seek confirmation that the work includes any problematic drains at 
the back of Longhouses. 

 

Sam and I have an SLR meeting scheduled for 19 November. 

 

Meanwhile, I am attaching the newsletter from East Sussex Highways about road 
surface repair funding. 

Cllr Petty. 


